
 

 

         
 
13 December, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: 100% LEU Conversion 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
We are excited to announce that starting on Friday, January 12, 2018, Curium will be the first 
European generator manufacturer offering exclusively 100% LEU generators. 
 
This announcement is the culmination of more than seven years of work across our organization. We 
take great pride in our role as a leader in the nuclear medicine industry as it works to eliminate the use 
of weapons-grade uranium in the production of medical isotopes.   
 
Our Molybdenum-99 Production Plant at Petten in the Netherlands, will start with the routine 
production of LEU on January 12, 2018.  Curium’s two Manufacturing Plants in Petten and Saclay, France 
will run first production of 100% LEU generators for delivery to our European customers from 14 January 
2018.    
 
We have invested a great deal of time and capital into our Mo-99 processing facility in The Netherlands.  
Our investments include, but are not limited to, new target assemblies, waste handling equipment, and 
redesigned hot cells. Our experience as one of only four global Mo-99 processors gives us a unique 
perspective on the intricate details required to make this transition a success. 
 
We have worked in concert with our irradiation partners, the Dutch High Flux Reactor, MARIA, and BR2 
to be fully LEU capable by January 2018. Thank you to all of our partners in nuclear medicine that have 
worked so hard to make this conversion a success. 
 
If you would like to get more information about this important step, please contact your Curium 
Account Manager or your local Curium Office. 
 

Sincerely 

 

John Carney 

Vice President Northern Europe 


